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Website:  www.bedisciples.com                                        
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Be disciples. Make disciples.Be disciples. Make disciples.Be disciples. Make disciples.Be disciples. Make disciples.    

    
www.bedisciples.com 

 

~~~~~~~~ 
    

 

November 14, 2010November 14, 2010November 14, 2010November 14, 2010    

You are welcome here!You are welcome here!You are welcome here!You are welcome here!    

Lead Pastor:  Tim Miller 
(302) 536-8490 

Email:  pastortim@cannonmennonite.org 
http://tdmiller.wordpress.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Assistant Pastor:  Bob Aycoth 

(302) 349-0854 
Email:  robertaycoth@cs.com 

VISITOR / COMMENT CARD 

 
Date______________________________ 
 

 
Name_____________________________ 
 

 
Address ___________________________ 
 

 
__________________________________ 
 

 
Phone ____________________________ 
 

 
Email _____________________________ 
 
Help us get to know you: 

□Here with friends/relatives  

□Seeking a church  

□Would appreciate a phone call or visit  
 

□Would like to join a home group  
 

□Other __________________________ 
 

 

_________________________________ 
 
 

__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 

Tear at perforation and drop in Joy Box. 

Notes: 

_______________________________________ 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 
Offering Report:                                                            

Offerings to Date:  $70,855.93                                               

Budgeted Offerings to Date:  69,918.19                                  

Difference:  + $937.74 

 

Colossians 4:2  

Continue steadfastly in prayer, 
being watchful in it with 

thanksgiving.  

 

Romans 12:12 

Rejoice in hope,                    
be patient in tribulation,             

be constant in prayer.  



 Sunday, November 14, 2010                           

10:00 am                                      Sunday School  

10:45 am                                   Worship Service   

Sermon:  Pastor Tim                                          
 

Nursery Today:  Janice & Beth                                                             

Next Week:  Becky & Heather  

 

6:00 pm                         Amanda Chupp shares         

about her time in China       

Celebrate!                                     
Today, Nov 14Today, Nov 14Today, Nov 14Today, Nov 14 - Anai Hernandez,                

Ammon & Jean Miller                                       

Nov 15 Nov 15 Nov 15 Nov 15 - Martin Miller Jr., Andy Wright         

Nov 16 Nov 16 Nov 16 Nov 16 – Lester Smith                                  

Nov 17 Nov 17 Nov 17 Nov 17 - Aiden Yatuzis                                   

Nov 18Nov 18Nov 18Nov 18 - David Chupp  

This Week: 
Wednesday:  :  :  :  Small Groups meet 
                    7:00 pm Youth @ Shawn & Kaylene’s 
 

Thursday:    7:00 pm Council Meeting     
            7:00 pm GMS Board meets 
 

Saturday:    Youth Ice Skating (talk to Shawns for details) 

            7:00 pm Ignite!                                   
                   (at Hickory Ridge-Greenwood) 

Cannon Mennonite Church 

Ignite 
Join us for a night of worship at the                                  

Hickory Ridge Community Church,  Greenwood. 
This Saturday evening - November 20th. 

Questions, see Shawn Yoder. 

Shoeboxes are due here today! 
Questions, talk to Joan Mills. 

    

November is our Pastor Appreciation Month!November is our Pastor Appreciation Month!November is our Pastor Appreciation Month!November is our Pastor Appreciation Month!    
We missed showing our appreciation to our 
pastors during October, so we are making 
NOVEMBER "Pastor Appreciation Month"! 

 Encourage them and their families by   
sending a note, giving a gift, making a meal 
or any other creative way you can think of 

to show you appreciate them!  

The Sussex Pregnancy Care Center Baby 

Bottle fundraiser has started!  Pick up a 

bottle, fill it with your spare change and 

help impact a precious life.  Bottles are due 

back to the church by Sunday, November 

28th.  Thanks for your faithful giving! 

Information 
 

• Monthly Prayer and Activity Calendars are   
available on our website www.bedisciples.com.       
If you would still like a paper copy in your church 
mailbox, please let Sydney know. 

 

• Our Lost & Found area is in the coat room near  
the restrooms.  Please claim your items there.  
Things left for more than a month will be donated    
or disposed of. 

 

• Joy Boxes are checked weekly.  Feel free to use 
them for your tithes and offerings or other notes for 
the church office. 

The Annual Community Thanksgiving      
Service will be held on Thursday,             
November 25th at 10:00 am at the             

Greenwood Mennonite Church.                     
James Bontrager from the Laws               

congregation will give the message. 

 
 

Next Sunday:          
Thanksgiving Fellowship Meal 

Each family is asked to bring a “traditional”    
Thanksgiving side dish.  The turkey will be provided. 

Continue to pray for Karissa Yoder, daughter of    
Kevin & Carla, (GMS music teacher) who was in a  

serious car accident last Sunday and is still in a coma.  

She was attending Rosedale Bible College and is in the 

hospital in Columbus, Ohio. You can send mail to:                                      

Rosedale International Center 

2120 E. Fifth Ave.                                                 

Columbus, OH  43219 


